
Dear Parents, 

As we approach the beginning of the 2014-2015 school year, the Osceola Administration would 

like to alert you to new parent drop off and pick up patterns.  Beginning August 18th the drop 

off procedures will be as follows: 

• Parent drop off will open at 7:45 am to allow parents to pull into the parking lot as they 

prepare to drop their children off at 8:00 am.  Please do not allow your children to get 

out of the vehicle until Osceola Staff arrives to accept them into the building at 8:00 am.   

• As vehicles leave the parking area they must exit right during parent pick up and drop 

off hours. 

• Parents coming from SR 207 will be required to go down to the parking area north of 

the county ball fields to turn around and enter the parent pick up/drop off line. 

• Vehicles will not be allowed to make a U-turn in front of the school, per SJCSO.   

Parent pick up procedures will be as follows: 

• Vehicles will enter the circle and wait for staff to release the children. 

• Drivers should follow the direction of the staff to be in place for the children to enter or 

exit the car.   

• In order to have as many vehicles in the line as possible, we ask that you follow the 

direction of the staff members as they ask you to move up in line 

To support us, the SJCSO will be out during the first few weeks of school to help facilitate this 

new traffic pattern.  We appreciate your patience as we work through ensuring that the Parent 

pick up and drop off at Osceola is as safe as possible.   

 

Thank you, 

Osceola Administration Team 


